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REGULAR MEETING    June 22, 1981  

 

The regular meeting of the Smiths Grove City Commission was held June 11, 1981, at 

7:00 P.M. in City Hall. Mr. Wolff called the meeting to order. Mr. Wolff moved, Mr. Walker 

seconded the minutes be approved as printed. Motion carried. Mr. Walker moved, Mr. Wolff 

seconded the Treasurer's Report be approved as printed. Motion carried. (attached)  

 

Community Development  

Mr. Ralph. Anderson presented the Community Development Financial Statement. 

(attached) Mr. Walker moved, Mr. Wolff seconded, that the financial statement be approved. 

Motion carried. Mr. Wolff moved, Mr. Walker seconded, to offer Mrs. Odessa Whitney the 

remaining Portion of Parcel # 31 at the appraised value. Motion carried.  

 

Budget 

Mr. Wolff presented the budget for the new fiscal year. Mr. Wolff moved, Mr. Walker 

seconded to adopt this budget. (attached) VOTE: Barner-yes, Walker-yes, and Wolff-yes.  

 

Cable T. V.  

City Attorney Steve Hixson discussed the cable T.V. Ordinance and said he was unable 

to make a recommendation on the ordinance. Mr. Walker moved, Mr. Barner seconded that Mr. 

Hixson present the Ordinance for cable T.V. at the July 27 meeting. Motion carried.  

 

Street Bids  

Mr. Wolff moved, Mr. Walker seconded that the city go ahead and advertise for bids for 

paving Fourth Street from College to Kentucky and the remaining portion of Lawson. Motion 

carried.  

 

Miscellaneous 

Mr. Wolff explained that Shirley Martin, who is building on Wayne Street had found 

there were no utilities running down Wayne Street. The gas company is going to have to run a 

line under the street, but they will fix the street.  

 

Mr. Hixson asked if Mr. Crousore had resigned and informed the Commission that the 

vacancy, when it occurred, must be filled within 30 days of the resignation, by someone at least 

21 years of age and who lives in the City limits.  

 

The meeting was adjourned.  

 

     Approved: Clarence N. Wolff 

     Chairman, Board of Trustees 

Attest: Sue M. Edwards 

 City Clerk 


